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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

DOWNLOADING YOUR CHILD’S TAPESTRY JOURNAL 

 

A copy of your child’s PDF Tapestry journal has been created to include your child’s memories 

since starting with us in Reception. 

 

If you would like to keep a memento of your child’s time, a PDF copy of their Tapestry journal 

is now available to download in a print-friendly format. Attached is an easy step-by-step guide 

on how to do this. 

 

The PDF learning journal will be available to download for three weeks from that date. After 

this time, your child’s Tapestry account will close and be deleted. We will then be unable to 

retrieve this journal. 

 

If you have any queries, or need extra guidance in downloading, please do not hesitate to 

contact school on BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

  

Yours sincerely 
 
The Reception Team 
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